
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        March 13, 2008 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

  & the Common Council 

City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI  53403 

 

 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

 

 

I would like to meet with the Finance and Personnel Committee to discuss the donation 

and or costs involved to restore the cannons to Monument Square with the recommended 

granite base.  

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Donnie Snow 

      Director 

             

 


